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PASTOR’S CORNER:    

It is hard to believe that we are already in the second 

month of 2025.  It reminds me that our life here on 

this Earth is only for a moment.  Now is the day of 

Salvation!  From this day forward I pray that we all 

get a new hunger for God and put him first in our 

lives.  Let us renew our FIRST LOVE with JESUS and 

vow to worship him with all our mind, body, and 

strength for the rest of our lives.  Do not let God find 

“somewhat against thee.”  Do not lose your FIRST 

LOVE!  Come to Church every time the door is open.  

Worship and Praise Jesus more often and with all 

your might.  Work for Jesus! Spread his Word! Pray 

more!  BE ON FIRE FOR GOD!  SEE YOU AT CTAC! 

 

Revelations 2:4 KJV, “Nevertheless I have somewhat 

against thee, because thou hast left thy first love.” 

ADDRESS: 

CROSS TIES APOSTOLIC CHURCH 

PASTOR: JASON MCCLURE 

350 Old Virginia Ave., Rich Creek, VA 

Phone: (540) 235-2224 

FB: www.facebook.com/goctac 

Website: www.goctac.org 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

• BIBLE CAMP:  Bible Camp will be held at CTAC, 350 Old Virginia Ave, Rich Creek, VA.  Monday, Tuesday, and 

Wednesday nights, 02-10-2025 through 02-12-2025 starting at 6:00 PM each night.  Adults and all who are 12 

years old and above are welcome to attend.  Please contact Pastor or Sister McClure to sign up. 

• MEN’S CONFERENCE:  The WPF will hold its annual Men’s Conference in Pigeon Forge, TN.  Dates for the 

conference are February 27 through March 1, 2025.   

PLEASE JOIN US: 

Sunday School (all ages):   10:30 AM  

Sunday Service:     11:30 AM 

Thursday Service:     6:30 PM 

NEED A RIDE TO CTAC SERVICES/EVENTS AND LIVE 

WITHIN OUR PICK-UP AREA?  GIVE US A CALL 

RECURRING MONTHLY EVENTS: 

• PANTRY: Tuesday, 02-18-25, 11:00 AM – 2:00 PM.  Check with the Pastor for more details. 

• NURSING HOME: CTAC members will visit the Nursing Home on Friday, 02-21-2025, 2:00 PM 

SEE 
YOU 
AT          

CTAC 
 

BLESSINGS:   

Pastor and Sister McClure were blessed to attend the Nexus Conference in Durham NC.  We had a wonderful 

time and was blessed by God.  We are so thankful for the Anointed Word of God preached, the move of the Holy 

Ghost,  and  the awesome fellowship with all our dear friends in Jesus.  It is going to be a MOMENTOUS YEAR!  

God is good all the time!  

http://www.facebook.com/goctac
http://www.goctac.org/

